
October 31, 2014 
 
 
 
 

      
Parents: 

Thank you to those families that participated in the Spooky Grandparents Day storytelling.  The kids 
enjoyed spending time with their loved ones and kicked off the Halloween festivities.  Also, thank you to all 
the families who donated pumpkins.  The kids had a great time with their pumpkin investigations: counting 
seeds, measuring circumference, recording observations, gutting and carving them.  Don’t forget to bring 
back the roasted pumpkin seeds if your child took home the seeds! 
 

Please take a few minutes to review your child’s binder and the work within. Discuss grades 
and/or comments, organization, neatness, and the quality of the work.   Provide your child with 
encouragement to continue doing an outstanding job and suggestions for how to improve their work.  
Sign all test papers and any papers with a grade of “D” or lower.   Finally, please respond by email or 
print and sign below indicating that you have seen and discussed your child’s binder and papers and 
return on Monday, November 3rd, 2014. 

 
 

 

 
Mrs. Azcuy          Mrs. Flores      
sazcuy@dadeschools.net       jennieflores@dadeschools.net 

        
Comments:                 

                

                

                

 

                
Student Signature   Date   Parent Signature   Date 

Save the Dates 
 

Tuesday, November 4    ~ Teacher Planning Day (No School)  
 

Friday, November 7    ~ Science Fair Project Conclusion and Application Due 
~ November Scholastic Book Club Order Due 

 
Tuesday, November 11    ~ Veteran’s Day (No School)   
  
Monday, November 24   ~ Science Fair Project and Display Boards Due  
  
Thursday – Friday, November 27-28  ~ Happy Thanksgiving! (No School) 
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